
 
Dear parents,

since the birth of your child, keep TALKING to them, 

TELL them what is happening, READ aloud books suitable 

for their age

(which you can pick up free of charge in any municipal libraries), 

SING AND PLAY MUSIC TOGETHER.  

In this way you help their BODY, their MIND, their LANGUAGE 

to GROW AND DEVELOP IN THE BEST WAY.  

Ask your own pediatrician for information, they can give you some useful advice. 

 

READING AND MUSIC 

GO TOGETHER WITH HEALTH

Info: www.natiperleggere.it; www.natiperlamusica.org; www.ausl.pr.it

Fb@auslparma; YouTube Azienda Usl di Parma 


